St Maddern’s Church of England School
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(Endowed by George Daniel, 1710)
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 Headteacher: Miss Helen Pearce 

Friday 3rd October 2014

Dear Parents                                                                                            
Thank you to all those who came to the launch of Lend me your Literacy on Monday.  The work that the children produced is now uploaded and you can read what they did.  You can also make comments on their work.  If you are finding it difficult to access please go onto our school website, which has a link to the LMYL site.  I do hope that you are finding our website helpful.  There are lots of pictures of children participating in a wide range of events since September so it is worth going on to see what your children have been up to!!  
We have welcomed 4 new children to our school in the last week. Jacob, Isabelle, Kyra and Layla.  We hope that you will be very happy as part of our school family.

There have been some significant changes to our Special Educational Needs provision in the last few months.  The local offer of what this school provides in terms of SEN is also on the website.  If you have any questions about this please do ask.  Alternatively, there is now a Governor’s box in the bottom entrance, where parents can ask Governors about any aspect of the school.  If you put the question in the box, which is checked regularly by the Chair of Governors, they will respond to you probably via telephone.   
Congratulations to Anouk Cornick,  Maisie Fox, Abbie-Leigh Fox, Kiah-Jade O’Connor and Kelci Prowse who completed the Mythical Maze Summer Reading Challenge during the holiday.  The children received a certificate and a golden medal for the hard work.  FANTASTIC.  They also received a book prize from me.

Our school clubs are now in full swing.  Registers are taken at each club which can go towards the Children’s University passport book.  If children have nominated a club, the expectation is that they will attend regularly.
On Monday we have planned a really exciting day of History and Geography linked to our topics for all the children.  We have a specialist teacher visiting our school who is an expert on The Celts.  Children will be taking part in a wide range of activities from wattle and daub fencing to chocolate arrow head making!!!    Please bring in an old shirt to wear as we may well be getting messy!
Monday 6 October there will be a non-school uniform day, in exchange for a donation of £1 and a donation of a tin for our tombola stall. There will be no stay and play or lego club on that day.
Next Friday 10 October is our Autumn Fayre.  It will run from 2.30-4.30 and will be in our school hall.  We are looking for help for this.  We hope to have a toy stall, a cake stall, a white elephant and book stall.  If you have anything at all that you would like to donate, please send into school before Friday.  If you are able to make a cake, please bring this in on the day.
Please look out for your child’s reception class picture in next weeks’ Cornishman – Thursday 9th October.  

A reminder, that all are welcome to our weekly prayer meeting which occurs here from 4-5pm on a Thursday.    

Dates for your diary

·      16.11.14 shoe box service

•
25.11.14 year 1 hearing screen test 1pm

•
26.11.14 curriculum committee/full govs 4.00 pm
•
30.11.14 Madron Feast

•
1.12.14 Madron Feast entertainment TBC

•
10.12.14 School production TBC

•
12.12.14 Christmas dinner TBC

•
15.12.14 Carols around the tree Landithy Hall 6.30 pm TBC

•
17.12.14 Christmas Party

•
19.12.14 Christingle service at the church 2.00 pm
           TBC  Children to be collected from the church
Headteacher’s Award
Jake Thomas – for excellent focus with learning especially in Science

Star readers
Grace Whitton

Noah-Garcia-Townsend

Roxanne Wills

Malakai Salmon-Curtin

Jowan Garcia

Kayden Salmon-Curtin

Harry Figg
Pre School

Jessica Townsend for being so well mannered and thoughtful
Best wishes 

H. Pearce
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